
Nursery News October 2019 

 
The children in the nursery have been sharing the story “The Colour Monster”. This has 

helped lots of talk about emotions as the monster changes colour for each feeling. The 

children have been making faces in the mirror and are starting to understand when they feel 

happy, angry, grumpy, calm and so on. The children made their own monsters using scissors to 

snip and sorting by colour as they chose materials. We have been making biscuits at the 

beginning of each week and started by making and icing happy face biscuits. Each time the 

children make their biscuits they are becoming more familiar with the language and more 

independent at mixing, rolling and shaping the dough.  

 

           
 

 

Individual School Photos 

The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 30th October to take an individual 

photograph of each child during the course of the day.  Parents who would like a Family 

Group photo should go to the large hall between 8am and 9am please.  The photographer will 

work as quickly as possible but there will be some delay so we ask for your patience. 

Your child will bring home a proof envelope for you to see and you can then order photos if 

you wish.  Your order and proof envelope will need to be returned to school within 7 days. 

If your child does not come to nursery on a Wednesday you may bring them to the main 

school hall at 9.15am to have their photo taken.  

 

Tapestry 

All children are now on the tapestry app. If you are having difficulties accessing your child’s 

observation please speak to Karen.    

  

 

We break up for half term on Thursday 17th October. There is no nursery on Friday 18th 

October as this is a teacher training day.  

If you have any questions, comments or concerns at any time please talk to your child’s key 

person or any member of staff.  

 

Karen Borthwick and the nursery team.  


